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1174 Bulldog Circle NE ♦ Conyers, GA 30012 ♦ 770-483-8754 ♦ www.rockdalehsband.org 
Malcolm J. Watson, Director of Bands ♦ mwatson@rockdale.k12.ga.us
Kenneth Harris, Assistant Director of Bands ♦ kharris25@rockdale.k12.ga.us
	


Dear Parents and Students,

Formal concert attire is required by all students in the Rockdale County High School Band Program. Students will wear this attire several times throughout the school year for performances at the school, District Honor Band, and Large Group Performance Evaluation. Southeastern Performance Apparel is the official vendor for the attire. 

We will fit all students for their concert attire during their band class. Returning students should try on their concert attire at home to see if it still fits. If it doesn’t fit, they will be required to place a new order this year.  

Men’s attire consists of a black tuxedo jacket and pants, white tuxedo shirt, a bowtie, black cummerbund, black calf length socks, and black shoes. Socks and shoes are purchased separately. The total cost for the men’s attire with shipping is $110.00.

Women’s attire consists of the black Harmonia dress, black closed-toe flat shoes, and solid black hosiery. Female students will purchase hosiery and shoes separately. The total cost for the women’s attire with shipping is $80.00. There is an additional cost of $30.00 for sizes above 28.

Please be aware that the attire may need alterations after you receive it. We will place the orders early enough so you can have ample time to complete alterations before the first performance. 

Students will try on tuxedos and dresses during their band classes in September. All students must have their money turned in on or before Friday, September 22nd, 2025. Acceptable forms of payment are: Cut Time, Cash, or Check/Money payable to RCHS Band Boosters. 

One of the advantages of owning the concert attire is having the option of selling it to an underclassman at the end of your child’s senior year or donating it to the band program. You may also want to consider keeping it for other occasions.  

Please contact Mr. Watson or Mr. Harris with any questions or concerns.


Sincerely,


Malcolm J. Watson, RCHS Band Director

Kenneth Harris, RCHS Assistant Director
1174 Bulldog Circle ♦ Conyers, GA ♦ 770-483-8754 ♦ www.rockdalehsband.org

image1.jpeg
High School Bezeeet




